Position of the ISPCP constituency with regards to the chartered objectives in the draft charter of the Vertical Integration (VI) Working Group
1. The ISPCP constituency is very interested that the charter of the WG will be approved at the GNSO council Nairobi meeting in order to start working immediately.

2. The VI  charter Drafting Team submitted a draft charter worked out in a meeting which the ISPCP representative was unable to attend. Notwithstanding the ISPCP still likes to comment on the chartered objectives as follows:
a. Full support of Objectives 1-4 and 6
b. In order to be able taking the right measures from the future WG recommendations regarding Registry/Registrar separation it is necessary to get indications of the potential effects these recommendations might have on the Domain Name business. It is not enough just to investigate whether effects in general could be expected rather than of what kind the effects could be and how they could benefit or harm the related markets.
Therefore the ISPCP is in favour of the alternate Objective 5 as suggested by the BC. This objective should be given priority. However strict limitations shall be implemented to the Request of Information (ROI) about the effects on the DNS market as not to put harm on objective 6.

